
Dear Jamie, 
 
Please see attached the previous submission of Saorgus 
Energy Ltd on TLAF's which we would like to resubmit along 
with the following observations. 
 
1. We support abolition of the TLAF system as it is 
ineffective and does not function as intended. In reality it 
is a defunct system without a real purpose. If necessary, 
the money flows involved could be reallocated elsewhere, 
e.g. TUoS. This would mean that the final customer remains 
in the same position. 
 
2. In addition to be ineffective, the TLAF actually has a 
very negative effect in creating a significant uncertainty 
in the investment case for any generation. However, as the 
bulk of new generation in the next several years will be 
renewable, it will have a disproportionate effect on 
projects needed for the achievement of EU 2020 RES-E 
targets. 
 
3. Finally, as set out in the attached, it seems clearly 
arguable that the TLAF regime is contrary to the 
requirements of the EU Renewables Directive and that an EU 
Commission investigation of the system is possible. We feel 
that any such enquiry will find against the TLAF system 
because it discriminates against renewables. 
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